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People Directorate
Head Teacher: T S Stevens
Carrick Academy

72-74 Kirkoswald Road 

Maybole

Ayrshire

KA19 8BP
Tel:  01655 883003 or 01655 889432

Email:carrick.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 

Our Ref:                           Your Ref: 
Date: 9 October 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian

Friday 12 October will be a non-uniform day, pupils are asked to make a donation during ELOS class.  All monies collected will go towards the Indonesian Earthquake appeal, a charity chosen by our young people.

The school will close at the end of the day on Friday 12 October for the October break; it will reopen on Tuesday 23 October at 8.45am for all pupils.  All staff will be on an in-service day on Monday 22 October working collegiately across South Ayrshire on ‘Assessment and Moderation’.  On that date we welcome Mr Craig McPike who will be acting Depute Head Teacher while Mr Pitt is secondment to South Ayrshire Council.  Mr McPike will be year head for S2 and S4 pupils.  Mrs McCarron will join the English department as Principal Teacher.
To support our young people in reaching their full potential, an October School will take place during the holiday.  The classes being delivered are shown below:

	DATE
	SUBJECT
	TARGET GROUP
	TIME
	TEACHER

	Tues 16th Oct
	Maths
	National 5
	9am – 12 noon
	Miss Gibb

	Tues 16th Oct
	Maths
	Higher 
	12.30pm – 3.30pm 
	Miss Gibb

	Tues 16th Oct
	Chemistry
	Higher / Advanced Higher
	10am – 12.30pm
	Miss Ingram

	Tues 16th Oct
	Chemistry
	National 5
	1pm – 3pm
	Miss Ingram

	Wed 17th Oct
	Physics
	National 5 / Higher
	10am – 12.30pm
	Mrs Dewar


If you require any additional information, please contact Mr Rusk.

Following on from the success of the English Family Learning workshop, we plan to offer other events to support young people in their learning; a list of what is on offer is attached to this letter.  The purpose of these sessions is to provide you with information on how to support your child in specific subject areas; we hope that you can come along to these events.

Please ensure that the school has an up-to-date contact number and email address for you so that we can keep you fully informed of all that it happening in the school.

Our School Website address is https://carrickacademysayr.weebly.com/
Our Twitter account is @Carrick_Academy         

On behalf of all the staff I hope you enjoy the October break.  Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me at the school if you have any matters of concern that you wish to discuss.

Yours sincerely

TS Stevens

Head Teacher

	


	



